
 
 

MHS 72 Newsletter 

September 2022 
Aloha Tigers! 
 
The party continued with Hawaii 72 50th Reunion.  A culmination of 11 schools (McKinley, Kalani, Roosevelt, 
Farrington, Kaimuki, Aiea, Waipahu, Kailua, Castle, St. Frances and Baldwin).  2022 marks 20 years that 
Hawaii 72 has been together….many of you have attended the many events they have been planning. 
 
Friday, September 9, 2022 

• Golf at Hawaii Prince Hotel -  

• 19th Puka to follow at the Bird Of Paradise restaurant at the course 
Saturday, September 10, 2022 

• Dinner at Natsunoya Tea House 
o The memoriam that was made for all the classmates that have passed was just so beautiful.  

Each school had a lantern that listed classmates names.   
o Hula performance done by classmates from the various schools. 
o Large give aways donated. 
o Of course the food was delicious. 

 
It was a fun fill event and we got to see many of our MHS 72, elementary and intermediate school classmates 
we haven’t seen in years.  Some of whom have move away from the islands.  We were very happy that they 
came back and we were able to see them.  Please check out the website at www.hawaii72.com for event 
photos. 
 

Seoul / Osaka 2023 
 
If anyone is interested in traveling now that most of you are retired, Hawaii 72 has been planning group tours to 
various destinations.  Most recently, the group went on a 7-day Canada / New England cruise that departed 
from Montreal ending up in Boston in May 2022. 
 
Next planned private group land tour is Seoul / Osaka, October 17-27, 2023.  It’s during the fall so it should be 
beautiful to see the changing of the leaves and the weather is not that cold yet.  Please contact 
suzishimada@hotmail.com if you are interested in joining the group for a fun filled adventure.   
 

******************************************************************** 
 
Updated newsletter will be emailed or one could retrieve information from our MHS website at 
mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com when it gets posted.   We are trying to update our contact information as many no 
longer use their work email or have changed their contact information (address / phone).  If you or know a 
classmate who has not, please contact us.   
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